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MINUTE of SPECIAL MEETING of the WEST LOTHIAN LEISURE ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE of WEST LOTHIAN COUNCIL held within COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 
WEST LOTHIAN CIVIC CENTRE, LIVINGSTON, EH54 6FF, on 5 MARCH 2018. 
 
Present – Councillors Dave King (Chair), Alison Adamson, Tom Conn, Charles 
Kennedy, Andrew McGuire and Dom McGuire (substituting for Cathy Muldoon) 

 
Apologies – Councillor Cathy Muldoon 
 
In attendance 
James Cameron, Head of Education (Learning, Policy and Resources)  
Donald Forrest, Head of Finance and Property Services  
Paul Stark, Active Schools and Community Sport Manager 
Laura Tyrrell, Cultural and Instrumental Music Manager 
Robin Strang, Chief Executive, West Lothian Leisure  
 
The committee noted a request from West Lothian Leisure for additional members to 
attend the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned to allow legal advice to be sought 
from the Governance Manager.  The Scheme of Administration stated that the 
General Manager of West Lothian Leisure or his delegate was able to be in 
attendance at the meeting.  As consideration was being given to a private report no 
further representations could be made. 
 


